
 
Circular No.14/2020-21                               Date : 08 May, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Please be informed the school office has resumed working from 08.30 a.m. to 12.30 p.m. on all 
working days and parents are now requested to resolve all fee related queries on school telephone 
numbers i.e. 0120-2534064 / 2538533 only. 
 
Henceforth, Ms Anjuni Razdan and Ms Binu (School Administration), will not attend any phone 
calls on their respective mobile numbers. 
 
 

          Asha Prabhakar 
          (Principal) 
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